NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TOWN OF PAWLING, COUNTY OF DUTCHESS, STATE OF NEW YORK

	PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that pursuant to Town Law Article 15 the Town Board of the Town of Pawling will hold a public hearing on the annual assessment roll setting forth the amount to be assessed against each lot or parcel of land in proportion to the benefit derived for each lot or parcel of land in the Whaley Lake Dam District.

	PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE the public hearing will be held with respect to the assessment roll on Thursday, November 19, 2020 at 6:00 pm at the Lathrop Building, 2 Lakeside Drive, Pawling, New York for the purpose of receiving public comment.   The public will be able to attend, however due to COVID 19 restrictions; there will be a limited capacity of 48 persons maximum allowed in the building.  If you would like to attend the meeting in person, registration is required.  Please contact the supervisor’s office by phone, 845-855-4464 or email, jschmitt@pawling.org to register. Social distancing and masks will be required.  The public hearing will also be broadcast live on the Town of Pawling Facebook page.

	PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a copy of the assessment roll will be available online in advance of the meeting at https://www.pawling.org/government/town-board.html.

	PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that comments for the public comment session or public hearings can be sent in advance of the meeting to cgiordano@pawling.org.  To the extent one does not have access to the internet, comments can also be made by no later than 3pm of the day of the meeting to the Town Clerk at (845) 855-5040.
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